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SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 
 

SB 703 
Relating to community-based care providers 

 
To: Ways and Means Full Committee 
From: Human Services Subcommittee 
Carrier: Senator Lieber 
 

SB 703 requires the Department of Human Services to evaluate the cost of care, medical assistance 

reimbursement, and direct care compensation at certain residential care facilities and report its findings 

by January 1, 2023. The measure also expands the existing Quality Measurement Council to include a 

representative of direct care workers.  

 

The recommended amendment adds $300,000 to the bill for the cost of the study.  

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends SB 703 be amended by the –A5 amendment and be 

reported out do pass, as amended. 

 


